
 
ISLAMIC UNIVERSITY OF SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY, KASHMIR 

 

NOTICE 

 

This is to inform all the enrolled students of the Islamic University of Science and 

Technology, including those from its constituent colleges and those of the new batch 

(Batch 2024), that the deadline for submitting your ABC IDs (also referred to as 

APAAR IDs) onto the IUST portal (iust.ac.in) is Friday, September 13, 2024. 

 

For any assistance, information, or clarification, you may contact the ABC 

Coordinator, Dr. Zubair Ahmad Shah, at his office on the First Floor, AB-IV, 

between 3:00 PM and 4:30 PM on any working day. 

 

 

 

              Coordinator - Academic Bank of Credits 

 

 

No. IUST/ABC/24/04 

Dated: 09-Sep-2024 


